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4th November, 2011 

Dear Palak, 

I was pleased and proud to receive an invitation from you for the 

inauguration of your Pain Care Clinic on 6th November, 2011. You have 

my full support for making this venture a success. 

You are now entering a lonely world of your own. That lonely world is that 

you wish to help a patient suffering from pain by yourself. The patient is 

looking for your expertise, your advice and your suggestions to make 

him/her pain free or pain tolerant. You and you alone can decide as to 

how to do that; it is imperative that you have an up to date knowledge of 

Pain Medicine, practice Medicine as Hippocrates has suggested and 

always be truthful to the patient whatever the circumstances.  

As a young and upcoming physician you are also a part of a new 

generation. You have an obligation to advance the science of Pain 

Medicine and teach and train future pain physicians. I am glad that you 

are a part of the Indian Section of WIP whose goals and missions are the 

same. Please do what you can to make this global vision a success. 

Once again, Congratulations on your new Pain Care Clinic. I wish you great 

success. 

Warmest regards, 

    

P. Prithvi Raj     

Chairman      

World Institute of Pain Foundation   
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